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Hello, I am making the following submission on the PCARP, in particular section 6.32.

I think it is very positive that ECan is now allowing ultra low emission woodburners to be
installed in new homes in Christchurch.  I fully support this change to the air plan and am
very happy with the outcome it will achieve- warmer, healthier homes in Christchurch.

Regards,
Darci Trist
1319 Old West Coast Rd
RD1
Christchurch 7671
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